
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Welcome to our practice!  We thank you for joining us in caring for your dental health. 
By becoming our patient, you have created a partnership which we hope will last through 
the years. 
 
Our partnership is prevention oriented and dedicated to your health. We are committed to 
providing superior dental care and are proud of our dedication to our patients. Our goal is 
to help you feel and look your best while focusing on long term dental health. 
 
Enclosed you will find a registration form including a health and dental questionnaire. 
Please bring these forms completed along with any dental insurance information on your 
first appointment. A copy of our financial policy explaining payment and insurance 
procedures is also included for your review. 
 
We invite you to view us online at www.smilesofskaneateles.com. Our website offers 
important information about our practice and introduces you to our team.   
 
We welcome new patients and appreciate any referrals we might earn.  Our practice again 
welcomes you and looks forward to a long healthy partnership with you and your family 
and friends. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sean Smith DDS, & James Wanamaker DDS  
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